
 

 

Come and see all that Wadebridge School has to offer   

We look forward to meeting you and supporting your son or 
daughter as they move into this next stage of their school life.  If you 

are unable to attend this event, please see our online tour on our 
website at 

https://www.wadebridge.cornwall.sch.uk/our-school/year-6-transition 
 

Should you feel that your child requires additional academic support, 
you can make an appointment to meet with our SENDCO, 

Mr Bateman, during the evening – please contact our School Office to 
book prior to the evening 

 

All School Transport enquiries need to go via Cornwall Council, 
information can be found at 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/media/jm4jjxyu/home-to-school-
transport-policy-2022-23-version-1-0-april-2022.pdf

Take part in 

activities 
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